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FROM: .:# ld D. menge
Director for Nuclear Affairs
International Nuclear and
Technical Programs

SUBJECT: Proposed Subsequent Arrangement Involving Switzerland
4

4

Enclosed for your review and comment is an analysis of a proposed
retransfer of 21,830 kilograms of uranium in the form of spent fuel
from the Beznau 1 Nuclear Power Plant in Switzerland to British
Nuclear Fuela Limited, United Kingdom, for the purpose of reprocess-
ing.

We would appreciate your comments within the twenty day period
specified in our inter -agency procedures.
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As stated above ,
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cc: Jerry Oplinger, NSC
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